
THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
REGENTS COMMUNICATION

Item for Information

SUBJECT: Clarification of ncw Degree Program

At the July 20. 2017 Board of Regents meeting there was an agenda item tiom Chancellor Borrego
and then Provost Knerr requesting the creation of a new degree program. the Doctor of Nurse
Anesthesia Practice (D\AP) in the School of Health Professions and Studies at the University of
Michigan—Flint. This recommendation was approved b the regenis at that time.

This item for information clarifies that this ncw degree was effective as of January 1. 2018 for all
dcgrees awarded in the Doctor of Nurse Anesthesia Practice degree program on and afler that date.
The request was not and is not intended to he retroactively applied to graduates of other programs.

Respectfully submitted.

Susan E. Alcock. Interim Provost and Susan F. Borrego. Chancellor
Vice Chancellor fbr Academic Affairs University of Michigan-Flint
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